
 

  

***FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE*** 

 July 30, 2020 

Alaska NorthStar Resources, LLC awarded a contract with USAF   

Sitka, AK – Alaska Northstar Resources is pleased to announce that they were awarded a software 
development contract with the United States Air Force within the Air Education and Training 
Command’s (AETC) Total Force Training Record (TFTR) system.  Alaska Northstar Resources will be 
providing software development support and technical expertise to AETC to develop TFTR and migrate 
data from pre-existing Air Force training systems into the finalized system.   TFTR will serve as the 
system of record to track individual Air Force member’s training activities.   The primary work will be 
performed at Joint Base San Antonio in San Antonio, Texas.  “This is an exciting opportunity for ANR that 
will continue to build our software development qualifications, and it provides an excellent gateway to 
future opportunities in the Joint Base Antonio Area,” said Tim Castro, President of Alaska Northstar 
Resources.  Performance of the TFTR contract begins on 30 July 2020. 

About ALASKA NORTHSTAR RESOURCES, LLC 

Alaska Northstar Resources, LLC is a wholly owned subsidiary of Shee Atiká, Inc. (SAI), an urban 
corporation organized pursuant to the Alaska Native Claims Settlement Act (ANCSA), as amended.  ANR 
is an SBA-certified Alaskan Native Corporation (ANC) 8 (a) small business. 

  


